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Husky Happenings – February 2019 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

Thank you to all parents who helped kick off our Literacy Week Monday morning by coming 
in and reading with your child. Our halls were filled with students huddled together enjoying 
a great read with a friend or Mom and Dad. We will have a variety of activities all week to 
celebrate the joy of reading Canadian authors.  

 

As you are aware Heritage Heights School is currently in an attendance boundary review for 
Okotoks and area schools. These changes are necessary to support the opening of Meadow 
Ridge School in Okotoks. As shared last month, the Board of Trustees has approved in princi-
ple an option that does not include our rural boundary of Heritage Heights. It is still im-
portant for parents to provide feedback so Trustees hear our community point of view. 
Based on feedback from all school communities involved, Trustees will be making a final de-
cision in March. Trustees may make some changes within the current proposed option 
based on the feedback they do hear from parents. It is important they hear our HH positive 
feedback that we are happy with the current boundaries in keeping our communities to-
gether. Please take a few moments to provide feedback to the Trustees at  https://
www.fsd38.ab.ca/Boundary%20Review.php. 

 

UPDATES 

 You should have received an invitation to our Student Led Conferences which will happen 
on February 6th & 7th from 4:00-7:00 pm. Please ensure you have replied to your child’s 
teacher a preferred time block so teachers can set a schedule for the evenings. Students will 
be leading the conference and explaining to you what they have been learning in class 
throughout the term.  This format and practice fits perfectly with our Leader in Me focus. It 
allows students to share their learning through leadership and what they are proud of.  If 
there are specific concerns you would like to address with your child’s teacher, please con-
tact them directly. We will be providing child care in our Learning Commons to allow parents 
to focus on your child’s learning and sharing. Please be aware of 2 important timelines with-
in our conference dates: teachers will be leaving the classroom between 5:30-6:00 pm to eat 
dinner. Thank you to our wonderful parent volunteers for providing us with a home cooked 
meal. Second, our last scheduled time block begins at 7:00 pm as our conferences will be 
concluded each evening by 7:30 pm.  

https://www.fsd38.ab.ca/Boundary%20Review.php
https://www.fsd38.ab.ca/Boundary%20Review.php


On February 27th, our leadership class encourages everyone to practice kindness and wear pink 
to symbolize that we must stand up to bullying. Leadership students are planning a variety of 
school-wide activities and discussions that will happen during our Think Pink week the last week 
of February.  

 

Athletics  

 

Best of luck to our basketball teams as they compete in the tournaments and league playoffs. Our 
grade 6 students have enjoyed an inaugural season of play in the basketball league. We look for-
ward to the wind up FUN-ament on February 14th at the Crescent Point Regional Field House.  

 

Remind 

 

Please see the email sent home today regarding Remind messages from the school. Changes to 
regulations with Rogers Communications means they will no longer provide free text messages to 
Rogers customers. Parents subscribing by email or downloading the Remind app are not affected.   

 

Accountability Pillar Survey 

 

Parents of students in grades 4 & 7 have received their survey directly in the mail from Alberta Ed-
ucation. Please take a few minutes to complete this survey and provide us information about your 
child’s education. Please return your survey directly to Alberta Education via mail or directly 
online.   

 

School Council 

 

Please join us at our next School Council meeting Tuesday, February 5th at 7 pm in our Learning 
Commons. All parents are welcome to attend.  

 

A reminder to visit our website for important dates and information. http://
heritageheights.fsd38.ab.ca. 

 

I am always happy to meet with parents to discuss any aspect of our school. 

 

Joanne Higgins 

Principal 

higginsj@fsd38.ab.ca 
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
 

February 2019 

Feb 5—School  Council Meeting 7:00 pm 

Feb 6-7—Student Led Conference 4:00—7:00 pm 

Feb 6—Gr 5—Glenbow Museum Field Trip 

Feb 8—NO School 

Feb 13—Partner Band (am) 

Feb 18-22—NO SCHOOL 

Feb 25-28—Think PINK Week 

Feb 27—Pink Shirt Day 

 

March 2019 

Mar 4-11—Clay For Kids  (K-6) 

Mar 4—COSC Meeting @ 7:00 pm 

Mar 5—Parent Council Meeting @ 7:00 pm, 

Mar 7—Jr. High Dance 6:30—8:30  (Gr 6-9) 

Mar 8—PD DAY—NO SCHOOL 

Mar 15—Term 2 ENDS 

Mar 18—Term 3 Begins 

Mar 18-22—Lacrosse Lessens 

Mar 20—Partner Band (AM) 

Mar 22—Spring Photos 

Mar 23– 27—Gr 9 Sailing Trip 

Mar 29—Learner Profiles go home 

Mar 29—Spirit Day 
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Art Club  

 

We are excited to offer Art Club as a potential opportunity for Grades 4-6. If we have enough students to 
support this after school club, we will proceed as follows. This would be offered on Tuesdays and Thurs-
days from 3:30-4:30 starting February 28th and running until April 11th.  Examples of the art projects will 
be displayed starting the week of February 4th outside the grade 4 classrooms. Projects will be ongoing 
over a few days with students working in a variety of mediums to create their works of art.  Those that 
are interested in attending must know that there is a commitment required for attendance, prompt pick 
up at 4:30, and be willing to pay a small supply fee.  Permission forms will be available soon with return 
date of February 14th.   

 

Any questions please reach out  

to Mrs. Cederstrand. 

Cederstrands@fsd38.ab.ca 



 

More information to come in future newsletters. 

 

Tickets will go on sale in March!!!!! 

Coming 
Soon! 

 

Haphazardly Ever After 
The Musical 

Heritage Heights Family Literacy Bingo 

  

To Celebrate Heritage Heights Literacy Week all students in Grade K-5 will be given a HH 
Family Literacy Bingo Card full of literacy activities to do with your families throughout the 
month of February.  The HH Family Literacy Bingo will run from January 28 - February 27, 
2019.  Once you have completed a line or the entire bingo card, bring the card back to the 
Learning Commons.  Your name will be entered in our Family Literacy Bingo draw for a 
chance to win some great prizes. 

 







 

       
       
  

Attendance and Lates 

 

Reminder if your child is going to be absent, late, sick or away on extended periods of 
time please call the school at 403-938-1400 and leave a message on the school attend-
ance line.  

 

Please make sure to check in/out in the office anytime you are picking up or dropping off 
students. 

 

The end of the day in the office is extremely busy  so we ask  parents if you need to 
leave messages for students regarding end of day routines /pick ups , to call the office 

before 2:30 pm.  (if possible) 
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2019 JAN/FEB EDUCATION & WINTER FUN! 

In addition to our regular departments, this 
issue features our Winter/Spring Birthday and 
Education Guides, plus our Winter/Spring 
Class & Program and Winter Survival Fea-
tures. We have included snow much fun for 
families! Happy Reading! 

 

To read our latest issue, visit calga-
ryschild.com and click on our issue cover or 
access directly by clicking on this link: https://
calgaryschild.com/current-issue/ 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ReojFK8dWg9DJHuxdQFlQUhiEW7O7JeXIyN4C_UeCMRsvBubKeoV0wA3ziBBAlhVsOBQfxEA5NlJUbZQhzVEErbgNok6LM46iSbEoWWOXxRhLiiBtfWqnOmBafa4drJ7fuDMbVWxasKk4flgurUfXG8-79gdRCm7oJw3wbkGPCQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ReojFK8dWg9DJHuxdQFlQUhiEW7O7JeXIyN4C_UeCMRsvBubKeoV0wA3ziBBAlhVsOBQfxEA5NlJUbZQhzVEErbgNok6LM46iSbEoWWOXxRhLiiBtfWqnOmBafa4drJ7fuDMbVWxasKk4flgurUfXG8-79gdRCm7oJw3wbkGPCQ=&c=&ch=
https://calgaryschild.com/current-issue/
https://calgaryschild.com/current-issue/






REMIND is a communication tool that many of our teachers and coaches use to communicate with parents. 
The office also has a REMIND account to share important school-wide messages. Remind is a free service 
that follows you to get messages from the school directly on your phone.  

Those of you who are currently subscribed will know that recently Bell Canada and Rogers Canada had se-
lected to impose a fee for these text messages. As of Friday (Jan 25), Bell Canada has chosen to reverse the 
fee and will continue to offer Remind text notifications for everyone who has a phone with Bell Canada or 
its subsidiaries. There will be no disruption for anyone on the Bell network.  

Unfortunately, text notifications will still be ending as of today (Monday, January 28th) for anyone with 
Rogers Canada or its subsidiaries. To continue receiving REMIND messages, you will need to download the 
mobile app or enable email notifications, both of which are free to use. You may be required to re-enter 
the classroom code. Please contact teachers/coaches to obtain the classroom code.  

Thank you for continuing to support strong two-way communication at Heritage Heights School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office/Administration code for whole-
school messages at Heritage Heights 

School. 

 

https://link.m.remind.com/wf/click?upn=Sh0iJY-2F-2FOzHLRaWKLWandxFrYFdQrkp2SHpxNCmX2r4-3D_cJaDfz2aRF4p-2FKkCPMA6WZ2pabI8-2B0qNvuYPqtACkAuCW-2FKpcfMrvtuLqiuxRKjOIWS5fjPHEidhsPK6G6jp77d6rtYJ6nPFwNBis6ndxS5TyCyW5w-2BDc2rw0-2BL5ZfCScTGLP0XSTkXq5EIKSTcJHgZ8mMhDJrM
https://link.m.remind.com/wf/click?upn=Sh0iJY-2F-2FOzHLRaWKLWandxFrYFdQrkp2SHpxNCmX2r4-3D_cJaDfz2aRF4p-2FKkCPMA6WZ2pabI8-2B0qNvuYPqtACkAuCW-2FKpcfMrvtuLqiuxRKjOIWS5fjPHEidhsPK6G6jp77d6rtYJ6nPFwNBis6ndxS5TyCyW5w-2BDc2rw0-2BL5ZfCScTGLP0XSTkXq5EIKSTcJHgZ8mMhDJrM
https://link.m.remind.com/wf/click?upn=fiCGyp8R0EjM-2FK83uyH3EAST1fqV-2FcRUHHI-2Ffu91J4cTvkHwwK-2F4-2FxAnEdK4RKjfszHRl227FWJ-2BflQfW72FRbZ4-2FHHbK3UgN3IFCS9M0RESb3XcqJzI-2BrPJOrLItqcfUssGKhnUxTZaaUrJIDXnAA-3D-3D_cJaDfz2aRF4p-2FKkCPMA6WZ2pabI8-2B0qNvuYPqtACkAu


 

 

 

 

 

 

Heritage Heights School Contact 

Information: 

Phone: 403-938-1400  

Fax:      403-938-1122  

Website: heritageheights.fsd38.ab.ca/  

 

Transportation (Bus)   Phone: 403-652-6547  

Please remember to check our website for up-
dates on all important activities and dates.  

 

We are always happy to meet with parents to 
discuss any aspect of our school.  

 

Joanne Higgins 

Principal   

higginsj@fsd38.ab.ca 

Administration 
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